
 
From the desk of Charlie Gross 
find encouragement @ charliegross.com 

 

October 16, 2023 

 

To All Presenters at the East Petersburg TOA Travel Club, 

 

To ensure a smooth Travel Club meeting, all presenters should test run their 

pictures, slides, PowerPoint presentations on their computer with the HDMI cable 

that attaches to the large screen TV in the Clubhouse.   

 

We have discovered that not all laptops with HDMI ports are compatible with the 

large screen TV.  Therefore, a test run is mandatory to make the meeting go 

smoothly.  Thank you for your help in this matter.   

 

If Charlie Gross will be attending the meeting, you may ask to put your pictures, 

slides, or PowerPoint presentations on his computer.  His laptop works well with the 

large screen TV.  He can be contacted at 717-468-1568 or cwgross@gmail.com 

 

All the best in your world-wide travels! 

 

Charlie 
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